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NOTICES
The Charity Ball is quickly drawing near and excitement is building. This is the 

second year for the Charity Ball and organizers are hoping for a big success. The 
event is being hosted by the Board of Proctors and is being sponsored by the UNB 
Student Union. All proceeds are going towards the Special Olympics.

A big feature for this year's Charity Ball will be the music being provided by The 
Thomists. Their big band music by about twenty musicians is suiing) provide for 
great dancing and lots of entertainment.

The Charity Ball will take place tonight, February 2,1990, in the SUB Cafeteria 
beginning at 9:00 PM and lasting until 1:00 AM. Tickets are available from the 
Help Centre, Room 118, in the SUB, the Alumni Memorial Building, Mazzuca's 
Variety Store, Headmasters in the Regent Mall, Special Olympics main office (117 
York Street) or from the proctors in residence. Prices are $40/couple and $25/single 
for non-students, or $20/couple and $ 12/single fra students. Tickets are also ging to 

to be available at the door.

The UNB Kayak Club would like to thank all of those who participated in the recent 

"Introductory Kayak Course."
The UNB Kayak Club is now on its regular pool schedule - Sundays 4:30 - 6:30 

PM. Would all current members, and those who are interested in becoming members 
please attend this week's session on February 4, at the Sir Max Aitken Pool. A 

meeting will follow the pool session.

Applications are now being accepted for the position of Varsity-Mania Co-ordinator 
for the 1990-91 school year. The successful applicant will be responsible for 
running the Varsity-Mania program, beginning March 21, 1990. Formal letters of 
intent should be hand-delivered to the UNB Student Union Office.
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~ à- Attention: The Wednesday night movie will be on Tuesday night for this week only. 
This week's movie is "See No Evil Hear No Evil."
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Africa Nile "90
A presentation of
The African Students Union
Dinner - Dance - Drama - Fashion Show - Pub - Etc.
February 10,1990 
7:00 PM
UNB Student Union Building 
SUB Cafeteria
Admission: $8 Adults, $5 Children.
Tickets Available: SUB Office, International Student Office, and from African 
Students Union Members.
"Get a touch of African Culture"
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AIESEC - UNB Sing a Gram

EARLY TICKETS — The first tickets dent; Mayor BradI Woodside; Lori This Valentine's Day
for the Proctors' Charity Ball coming Love, chairperson of the ball; and Bill Don't Forget that Special Someone
up Feb. 2 at UNB were presented to MacGiIIivory, dean of physical educa- $5 each order will be taken February 9,12,13,14, SUB Lobby
local dignitaries. From left to right tion and recreation at UN B. Proceeds Deliveries anywhere on campus, February 13 and 14.
are: Dr. James Downey, UNB presi- Wl11 be donated to Special Olympics. 9:00 AM to 5:30 PM.

(Keith Minchin Photo)
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The Debating Union invites all interested students and faculty to an evening of 
debate this monday 7 PM at the College Hill Social Club. UNB will be hosting the 

St Thomas Debating Union to debate the resolution:
BIRT: The Government is keeping us ignorant (a focus on government)

This will be followed by a humourous impromptu pub-round. Speaches from the 
floor will be encouraged. Anyone interested in debating or public speaking, contact 
Kevin Bourque at 459-0589.

General meetings Thursday, 7 PM and Saturday 2 PM, Tilley 303. All welcome.
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General Meeting #2 
Sunday, February 4,1990 
7:00 PM MacLaggan, Room 105
- application forms
- information
- entertainment! ! !
Attendance to this meeting is mandatory for selection to the committee! Everyone 
welcome.
Problems? See Bob Shaw in the Orientation office, or call 453-4963.
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Payment guarantees the delivery of 
a rose or a brick with an attached 
message. It's your chance to get in 
with (or get back at) a loved one!I
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: Proctor Program for UNB Business Organization Meeting Wednesday, February 7, 
1990,3:00 PM in T305. Everyone welcome. We need your help.

Attention: All Psychology and Bio-Psychology Graduates. If you would like your 
picture included in the Grad Class composite, please submit a wallet size grad picture 
to Tammy Ward or drop it off at the Psychology Office in Kierstead Hall.

UPS Contest
Undergraduate Psych Society is looking for a suitable design which will be placed on 

the back of a shirt.
Selected Design Wins Prize of $30 plue a T-Shirt.
Entries may be left at Kierstead Hall in the Secretary's Office or given to a member 
of the UPS executive. Deadline: February 16, open to all students.
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*Watch for further notice of this 

Fundraiser to send a team to the 
Model United Notions Conference. ;

The Political Science Students Association
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1 8The Debating Society
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